L0
TLlopr's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

13th September, 1932,

Dear Bir
b

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 1st instant enclosing New Orleans Report C/11

on the ship "VESTVANGEN", and to say that as this ship is
registered in Norway the report in guestion has, in accordance
with the usual practice, heen forwarded to the Soclety's

Surveyors at 0Oslo for attention.

I am, Dear Sir,

]
.

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

Thred French Esq.,
NEW YORK.
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